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John Trimmer

From: John Trimmer
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 2:41 PM
To: Brian Paddock (bpaddock@twlakes.net)
Subject: Colgate -Palmolive Company, 32-0238, permit registry notification

Pursuant to Tennessee Code Annotated 4-29-120 (Tennessee Governmental Entity Review Law), the Division of 
Air Pollution Control is hereby providing notice at least 15 days in advance of a permit issuance or denial, as 
required by statute, for construction of a weighing tote dump station (Division log 78408, source 32-0238-08) 
at the following location:  

Colgate Palmolive Company 
200 Centennial Court 
Morristown, TN 37813 

A Public Notice was placed in the legal section of the Hamblen County “Citizen Tribune” on September 3, 2020. 
Interested parties were invited to express their comments and concerns in writing within 30 days of the date of 
this notice. Permits will only be issued when all applicable requirements, regulations, and procedures are met. 
The Division will consider all relevant comments received prior to permit issuance or denial. 
 
 

 
John Trimmer | Environmental Consultant  
Division of Air Pollution Control 
Tennessee Tower, 15th Floor 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave. 
Nashville, TN  37243 
Office: (615) 532-0552 
John.Trimmer@tn.gov 
www.tn.gov/environment 
Tell us how we’re doing.  
Take our TDEC customer service survey. 

 


